Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

(206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Elizabeth M. Weber

Senior Paralegal 

Regulatory Law Department
Via E-Mail and Overnight Delivery
March 26, 2004
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 

Washington Utilities and

      Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7254
	Re:
	Docket No. UT-043023

Replacement Exhibit G to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Preferred Long Distance 


Dear Ms. Washburn:

On March 9, 2004 Qwest submitted for approval a Statement of Generally Available Terms and Conditions for Interconnection, Unbundled Network Elements, Ancillary Services, and Resale of Telecommunications Services provided by Qwest Corporation for Preferred Long Distance.  Kristin Russell has informed us that the index to Exhibit G of that agreement was in red-line format.  Please find enclosed pages 1 through 3 of Exhibit G which should replace the pages previously transmitted.  A replacement electronic copy of the entire Exhibit G, including the corrected pages 1 through 3, is being transmitted for ease of use for those accessing the documents electronically.  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth M. Weber

Enclosure

cc:
Luba Hromyk (without enclosure)

Preferred Long Distance (without enclosure) 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

Docket No. UT-043023
I hereby certify that I have this day served a cover letter without an enclosed agreement upon all persons listed below who are parties of record in this proceeding, by United States Postal Service first class mail in accordance with WAC 480-07-150.
	Preferred Long Distance
17547 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 302
Encino, California  91316

	


Dated at Seattle, Washington this 26th day of March, 2004.

_________________________________

Elizabeth M. Weber

